
 

 

   
 

 

 
  

 

 

   
  

 
     

       
 

   

  

      
  

  
  

   
 
 
 
 

 

CEBPA: Change in Performing 
Laboratory 

Date: August 14th, 2023 

Effective Date: August 15th, 2023 

Due to the discontinuation of CEBPA single analyte testing at Mayo, samples for CEBPA testing will be 
sent to ARUP effective immediately. Testing is performed by Polymerase Chain Reaction followed by 
Sequencing. The expected turnaround time is 7-14 days. 

There will be no change to the order code: CEBPN. 

From: Zoltan Oltvai, M.D. 
Director of the Molecular Diagnostic Laboratory 
UR Medicine Labs 
Phone: (585) 273-2229 
Email: Zoltan_Oltvai@urmc.rochester.edu 
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